
INVITATION TO SUBMIT STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The City of South Pittsburg is seeking statements of qualifications from A&E firms in the field of Public 

Recreation Architecture, Engineering, and Construction Inspection.  Specifically, the selected engineering 

firm will perform Preliminary Engineering/ Architecture and Construction Inspection on an Appalachian 

Regional Commission Grant and a Local Parks and Recreation Fund Grant for a City of South Pittsburg-

Parks-Riverfront Park Development Project.  

 

The Statement of Qualifications should include the following: 

 

1. Representative listing of recent projects and clients in subject field. 

 

2. Availability of staff 

 

3. Resumes of key personnel expected to be involved in the project. 
 

Interested firms should submit (3) statements to: The Honorable Samantha Rector, Mayor-City of 

South Pittsburg, 204 W. 3rd Street, South Pittsburg, TN 37380 by Thursday, May 30, 2024 at 3PM 

CST. Also, please submit an electronic copy to agates@sedev.org  as well.   

 

mailto:agates@sedev.org

